
 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



Append to the Annual Return of 31st March 2017 

Dated 12th September 2017 
 

In Section 3.2 the External Auditor, PKF-Littlejohn, noted that the Chair should not sign as 

the Responsible Financial Officer.  The Parish Council fully accept this. 

 

The Parish Clerk performs the role of the Responsible Financial Officer for the Hovingham 

with Scackleton Parish Council and therefore should have signed the Section 2 of the Annual 

Return.   This did not affect the contents of the Annual Return, or its integrity, in any way or 

require any change in the financial procedures of the Parish Council. 

 

This has been noted by the Parish Council who will ensure that future Annual Returns are so 

signed. 

 

Phil Chapman 
Chair of Hovingham with Scackleton Parish Council 

12th September 2017 


